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Professional Development

Core teachers at OMS have been participating in professional development to set-up their
Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment notebooks for the 2012-2013 school year. Teachers have been
working in vertical teams with OHS for 6-12 alignment. Teachers are working on writing benchmarks for
the first cycle and developing a “backward design” rough draft for lesson planning where the teacher
marks the assessment date and then with the assessment in hand plans backward through the
instruction process.

Registration

We are getting ready for registration. Our schedule is completed and we have been coordinating
with Mrs. Niehues to be certain that all of our procedures are updated and in accordance with state and
federal guidelines. Registration will be next week for all campuses.

Star-Up and Retreat

We are also preparing for start-up for the 2012-2013 school year. New teachers are moving into
classrooms and we are working to get our student programs up and running for this year. The OMS staff
will go on a team developing retreat August 20-21 at Camp Eagle outside of Rock Springs. We will be
working on developing our team unity to better serve our students, parent and community. The staff
has been looking forward to and planning this retreat for several months.



